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2018/19 Earthworks – 
Bringing in the Big Kit
This month will see the project site gearing up for our biggest earthworks 
season yet. Next season the project has up to four million cubic meters of 
earth to move, the equivalent of 2,909 Olympic sized swimming pools. 
This will require around four times the amount of work compared to last 
season, and to do this we will be bringing in the big kit. That means there 
will be larger pieces of plant moving more earth, and a lot more equipment 
to support these operations. It also means there will be a significant 
increase in materials being delivered across the site. 
We will be employing more people to support our highly skilled and 
capable team. If you are interested in being part of the team and taking on 
the challenge of next season, please visit the project website for current 
employment opportunities www.nx2group.com.
This is going to be a big season where we will move the bulk of the earth 
required and the shape of the road will become clearer. You will see us 
working across the length of the job and activity will build up as the season 
progresses. In some areas, we will be concentrating on bulk earthworks 
and in other areas, more ground improvements and some settling.
We understand that you will want to see what’s happening and look at 
the big pieces of plant, but we ask you to please keep your eyes on the 
road. We will continue to keep you updated and show you all the cool stuff 
happening on site.
If you want to know what is going on, on the project, there are many places 
to see and hear what is happening.  We regularly provide updates on our 
Project website, bi-monthly newsletter, Facebook, Mahurangi Matters, 
community network meetings and at presentations to local groups and 
schools. 
It’s a very exciting time for the project and we are looking forward to 
getting on with what we are here to do – deliver a world class motorway 
by late 2021.
Ngā mihi
Robert 


